
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO 
TOWNSHIP BOARD 

JOINT BOARDS MEETING 
May 16, 2017 

 
A joint meeting of the various boards of the Township was held at the Township Hall. Clerk Farmer called 
the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.   
 
TOWNSHIP BOARD    PLANNING COMMISSION   ZBA 
Clerk Dusty Farmer   Cheri Bell    Bob Anderson  
Treasurer Nancy Culp   Fred Antosz    Neil Sikora 
Trustee Dave Bushouse   Ollie Chambers    Mike Smith 
Trustee Deb Everett        
Trustee Zak Ford   FRIENDS OF THE PARKS  SoDA 
Trustee Ken Hudok   Dennis Patzer    Teresa Spurr 
     Deb Everett    Joe Gesmundo 
DDA          
Grant Taylor                    
           
Also present were Planning Director Julie Johnston, Parks Director Karen High, Township Attorney 
James Porter, and Public Works Director Marc Elliott.   
 
There was no public comment. 
 

BOARD UPDATES 
Parks- Karen High provided updates regarding the Grange Hall improvements and the Drake Farmstead 
Capital Campaign.  
 
Public Works- Marc Elliott provided updates regarding the Sanitary Sewer Rural Development 
Application, the KL Ave Sewer Project, and the J Ave/2

nd
 St. Water Project.  

 
Non-Motorized Planning- Karen High provided updates regarding the Drake Road Path and KL Avenue.  
 
Other- Attorney Porter provided an update regarding the recent Michigan Supreme Court ruling about 
ITC.  
 
Planning Commission- Julie Johnston provided updates regarding the Master Plan update process and 
public road planning in the West Main Sub-Area.  
 
Downtown Development Authority- Julie Johnston provided updates regarding the Village Theme 
Development Plan Review and the progress of the car wash demolition near the corner of 9

th
 St. and 

Stadium Dr.  
 
Clerk Farmer adjourned the meeting at approximately 7:10 p.m. 

 

  
 
 
DUSTY FARMER               
Township Clerk               
 


